
 

 

ONCE AN ECONOMIST, ALWAYS AN 

ECONOMIST!  
If you are going onto study Economics at higher education, we 

would love for you to continue to stay cognitively engaged over the 

coming weeks and months, despite the cancellation of this year’s 

exams. The following are suggestions, they are not compulsory, but 

we would love for you to engage in any that you find interesting. This 

is especially important if you are going to be pursuing this field further.  You need to make 

sure you are well read in the subject.   

 

      
 

  
 

 

      
 

  
 

  
 

 
If you would like to share what you’ve learnt, we’d love for you to produce a piece that we could 

share with other pupils.  


